
From: Karen Hodges
To: Jeremy Johnston
Subject: RE: request for floodplain review
Date: Wednesday, May 23, 2018 8:30:18 AM

Jeremy,
 
I do not see any glaring issues.
However, I want to ensure that when they do build the fence in the next phase; they will use
something with openings…not a solid fence.
Thanks!
 
Karen
 
Karen Hodges, CFM, FEMA GISP
Certified Floodplain Manager
PLANNER III, Flood Control Zone District
Kittitas County Public Works
Karen.hodges@co.kittitas.wa.us
Cell     509-607-4173
Desk   509-962-7610
 

From: Jeremy Johnston 
Sent: Friday, May 18, 2018 11:31 AM
To: Karen Hodges
Subject: request for floodplain review
 
Hello Karen,
 
I received two shoreline exemption applications from Grant PUD. Everything appears kosher on the
land use side, but I thought I should give you an opportunity to take a look at them for floodplain
review. One is for an informational Kiosk at the Ellensburg Boat Club Launch and the other is for
fence posts (serving as boundary delineation signs) at the Vantage Boat Launch. I have attached both
master files. My hope is to issue these early next week if you do not see any issues. Thanks.
 
Jeremy Johnston, MURP                                    
Kittitas CDS, Planner                                                                               
(509) 962-7065                                                                                       
jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us 
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